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Please be informed that the Regulation, Licensing and Enforcement Division (RLED)
will conduct its Mid-year Performance Implementation Review on August 6-8, 2025, in Cavite.
This activity will be attended and participated in by all RLED Licensing Officers and Personnel.

Relative hereto, this Division will assign a skeletal staff on August 6-8, 2025, to receive
documents, applications, etc. The Division will ensure that all concerns will be acted upon,
subject to the usual process upon the return of the Officers on August 11, 2025.

For concerns during the said period, kindly direct all inquiries to the following:
FB Messenger: MMCHD OLRS Help Desk (Medical & Health)
Email address: Ired.chdncr@yahoo.com
rled@ncro.doh.gov.ph

For your information and guidance.

Thank you.

LES ! ER M. TAN, MD, MPH, MSc

Director IV
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